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MT VERNON, NY – State Senator Jeff Klein (D-Westchester/Bronx) will be awarding a
$2,500 state grant to the Fleetwood Neighborhood Association to assist with their
community programming. Klein will be speaking at their monthly meeting about his
work in the State Senate over the past year.

“Community groups like the Fleetwood Neighborhood Association are what
help keep our communities so strong,” said Klein. “Bringing our tax dollars
back home to be put to good use in our neighborhoods is one of my top
priorities and I am pleased to be able to assist the Fleetwood
Neighborhood Association with their great work,” Klein concluded.

Bob Granata, President of the Fleetwood Neighborhood Association commented:
“We are very appreciative of Senator Klein's support of the Fleetwood Neighborhood
Association. Since being elected to the Senate, Senator Klein has been a great friend



of the FNA and we look forward to continuing to work with him on many issues in the
future.”


